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Plan ahead and

Travelling by  
train this Christmas?

Service changes:�
Friday 27 to Sunday 29 December

We’re carrying out major works for HS2’s new station  
at Old Oak Common in West London. 

GWR, Heathrow Express and Elizabeth line trains will not  
be running in or out of Paddington Station. Please use 
alternative services and routes, or travel on alternative  
days where possible.


